
 

 
 

 
Sheriff Mike Morrison reports on 2/19/2024 East Cascade Swat Team responded to 
the area of Highway 2 at Deep Powder Ln in Leavenworth to take a dangerous 
subject into custody.  The subject was taken into custody without incident and at 
no time was there any danger to the public.   
 
During the operation, traffic on SR 2 was diverted onto Winton Rd for 
approximately an hour.  We would like to thank WSP for their assistance with 
traffic control.   
 
In order to maintain the integrity of the investigation, additional details cannot be 
released at this time.  We hope to provide additional details in the coming days.  
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